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2021 has gone very quickly and another successful year of Suzuki 

events has almost finished. 

 

The year began with a very successful Studio Spectacular Concert 

in March held at Immanuel College.  The students prepared 

individual teacher’s items then came together as a group for a 

wonderful finale of pieces. 

 

The Piano All Comer’s are highly successful every term with a high 

numbers of students performing.  

It’s wonderful to see such enthusiasm amongst the students, 

parents and teachers. There is a great sense of community spirit in 

these concerts and everyone is relaxed and enjoying themselves 

immensely. 

 

The first Graduation Concert of the year was held in May with 19 

students graduating. This is a special event for the children and a 

great achievement for each student. 

 

The Showcase once again was a highly successful event at Elder 

Hall in September, The standard of the solo performers was 

excellent. It is always so joyful watching all the children on stage 

engrossed in their playing.  

 

The last Graduation Concert for the year was held in November 

with 51 students graduating. The students were very well prepared 

and excited at having reached their next level. 

 

The year has gone smoothly without any interruptions from Covid-

19 which has been a great relief. 

 

We can look forward to 2022 with great anticipation for another 

very successful year. 


